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U of L & Planned Parenthood
re: U of L and Abortion

Are public funds being used to train teens for Planned Parenthood?

According to the University of Louisville document -- “The Kenneth J.
Ryan Residency Training Program Adolescent Peer Educator and
Cross Training Collaborative” -- medical residents from OB GYN and
Pediatrics are used to train teens for Planned Parenthood of Indiana and
Kentucky (PPINK)’s “Youth Peer Educator Project.’

According to the document obtained last week through an open records request, the
intent of the program is to train medical rsidents to equip high school students to then
go into the community and train their peers on behalf of Planned Parenthood. The
esidents teach the high school students about various sex topics including:

“Adolescent Healthcare Confidentiality: A Resource Guide for Clinical
Options & Patient Rights”, and

“Sexual Response Cycle: Understanding Sexual Physiology.”
“Benefits” of the program for the teens include, “ACLU Rally Day at the Capitol.” “

The document claims that PPINK and U of L are just getting started on their
collaboration with plans to expand to ALL medical students and beyond.

The 18-page, wordy document describing the program contains lots of information
about sexual topics covered, but one word was conspicuously absent -- abstinence.

To access the full document go to kentuckyfamily.org and click on:
Adolescent Peer Educator and Cross Training Collaborative”



